
In this newsletter, we bring together information which we hope you will find useful and we 

highlight how the Partnership continues to communicate and keep in touch with all our agencies 

and provide guidance to support you in your role working with children and adults.  In this edition, 

we bring you information in the spotlight about the revised adult safeguarding procedures, updates 

and also information about Partnership work, important safeguarding updates and new training 

dates.  
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In the Spotlight…..   

Revised Safeguarding Adult 

 

PUBLICATION OF REVISED MULTI-AGENCY SAFEGUARDING ADULT PROCEDURES 
 
Darlington Safeguarding Partnership has revised its Safeguarding Adult Procedures which involved consulting and 
working closely with multi-agency partner organisations.  
 
Safeguarding is everyone's responsibility and for services to be effective each individual and organisation should 
play a part. The procedures aim to protect adults with care and support needs from abuse and neglect and are 
applicable to all those working in the Darlington locality who have responsibility for adults with care and support 
needs. 
 
Effective safeguarding practice can only be achieved when organisations work together and ensure that adults 
with care and support needs are protected, and that the outcome of the safeguarding process is life 
enhancing.  This policy is intended for all agencies and individuals involved in safeguarding adults including 
managers, professionals, volunteers and staff working in public, voluntary and private sector organisations.  They 
are also relevant to those who commission services to adults with care and support needs.   
 
Darlington Borough Council is the lead agency for adult safeguarding, however all agencies within Darlington 
Borough Council boundary have safeguarding responsibilities.  These procedures reflect the Care Act 2014 and 
should be used in conjunction with organisational guidelines.  
 
The procedures represent the commitment of organisations to: 
• work together to prevent and protect adults at risk from abuse 
• empower and support people to make their own choices 
• investigate actual or suspected abuse and neglect 
• support adults and provide a service to adults at risk who are experiencing abuse, neglect and exploitation 

achieve the best possible outcome for the person at the centre of the enquiry 
 
The procedures are now live on the DSP website and provide a lot of information and guidance to support 
practitioners within organisations. 
 
Link to procedures on DSP Website – Darlington Multi-Agency Safeguarding Adult Procedures 
 
We welcome your comments and suggestions now that the procedures are live, please contact the Partnership 
business unit by email – DSP@darlington.gov.uk 

https://www.darlington-safeguarding-partnership.co.uk/professionals/working-with-adults/darlington-safeguarding-adults-procedures/
mailto:DSP@darlington.gov.uk


 

#LookCloser:Transitions to adulthood Tickets, Tue, 

#LookCloser: Child exploitation and night time econ-

#LookCloser: Disrupting exploitation Tickets, Thu, 

#LookCloser: Financial Exploitation Tickets, Thu, Jul 

#LookCloser: Building positive relationships with 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/lookclosertransitions-to-adulthood-tickets-1237303330569
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/lookcloser-child-exploitation-and-night-time-economy-tickets-1237288897399?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/lookcloser-disrupting-exploitation-tickets-1237310401719
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/lookcloser-financial-exploitation-tickets-1236247622919
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/lookcloser-building-positive-relationships-with-children-and-young-people-tickets-1237338265059


 

Online Safety 
 

Ofcom has published a news story about the latest measures to address 
online harms and how it is enforcing the Online Safety Act. Providers of 

services in scope of the Act had until 16 March to carry out an illegal harms 
risk assessment. From 17 March, the next set of illegal harms duties has come 
into force; platforms must now start implementing appropriate measures to 
remove illegal material quickly when they become aware of it, and to reduce 
the risk of ‘priority’ criminal content from appearing in the first place. Ofcom 

will be assessing platforms’ compliance with the new illegal harms obligations 
under the Act and launching targeted enforcement action where there are 

concerns. The news story also provides details of Ofcom’s enforcement 
programme to tackle child sexual abuse imagery on file sharing services. 

 
                                        Read the report here 

Online Child Sexual Extortion 
 

The Guardian has published a news story reporting on the launch 
of the National Crime Agency’s (NCA) awareness campaign tack-

ling online child sexual extortion or ‘sextortion’. Figures shared by 
the NCA found that within the first five months of 2024, police 

forces received an average of 117 reports of sexual extortion from 
under-18s each month. The article shares details of the awareness 
campaign and reports on an increase in digitally manipulated or AI

-generated sextortion attempts.  
 

Read the Guardian news story here 

https://www.ofcom.org.uk/online-safety/illegal-and-harmful-content/enforcing-the-online-safety-act-platforms-must-start-tackling-illegal-material-from-today/
https://www.theguardian.com/uk-news/2025/mar/20/children-teenagers-sextortion-uk-national-crime-agency-campaign
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